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The Planning Inspectorate 
FAO: George Harrold 
NSIP Officer 
National Infrastructure Planning 
Temple Quay House 
2 The Square 
Bristol 
BS1 6PN 

This matter is being dealt with by: 

     Angela Briggs 
Telephone:  01353 616307 
E-mail: Angela.Briggs@eastcambs.gov.uk  
My Ref: EXT/00002/21 
Your ref TR010044      

 

 Date: 1st March 2021      
 
Dear George 
 
Re: Application by Highways England (the Applicant) for an Order granting Development 
Consent for the A428 Black Cat to Caxton Gibbet Road Improvement Scheme (the Proposed 
Development). 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 26th February 2021 regarding the above proposal. 
 
I have looked at the information submitted as part of this adequacy of consultation request and can 
confirm that we do not wish to make any comments as the proposal will not significantly affect our 
District.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Angela Briggs  
Planning Team Leader  


